
From Madame President Lynn- 

Many of you know that my son plays polo in the summer and that we attend most 
of his games.  Many people have asked if they could come watch.  The Wine 
Country Polo Club in Santa Rosa is a private club so unrelated groups cannot set 
up at the field.  Carl and I, as parents of a player, are going to host a simple field-
side BBQ for all the players, grooms and those involved in the game; so we are 
being allowed to invite our guests.  We are doing this, SUNDAY, AUGUST 10TH, 
11:00 AM to 1:30 PM. 

Because of this unique situation, I am inviting anyone from our Club who would 
like to attend as our guests.  I will need an RSVP.   

We aren’t sure exactly what time the games will start, but we are looking at 
having guests from 11 am to 1:30 pm.  Our son will give a history of the game, tell 
you the rules, and will introduce you to one of his horses.  We are covering most 
of the costs, but would ask those who attend to bring a potluck side dish to share 
with this group.  Please e-mail me if you would like to participate! 

This is a one-time opportunity if you are interested in polo and a lovely day on the 
field!   

Thanks, Lynn 

 
 


